

THE OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF THE GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION OF NORTHERN CALIFORNIA

JANUARY 1994

THE MEETING PLACE

January Meeting
Salinas Golf and CC
Host Superintendent:
Bill Kissick, CGCS

he Course. Set in open pasture land in the hills north of Salinas, Salinas Golf and Country Club is a private members course of just over 6,000 yards and 300 members. It was originally completed as a nine-hole course in the 1940s. Some time in the late fifties the other nine was added.

The course rewards wellplaced shots to pars and birdies, but if your tee shot finds the wrong place the score can soar. The course went through some renovations in 1992 with a new driving range, a lake, nine new greens, and a new maxi 5 irrigation system.

The Superintendent.

Superintendent Bill
Kissick, CGCS, came to the
golf maintenance industry in a
round about manner. He
started out in the horticulture
program at Cal Poly Pomona
to become a nurseryman. He
went into landscape
construction while at school
and formed a company after
finishing the program that
continued for the next four
and a half years in the L.A.

A career change put Bill in the Palm Springs area for Continued on page 5

Larry Lloyd Memorial Golf Tournament Scoreboard

Superintendent Low Net Jeff Gorham - 62

Larry Lloyd Mem. Trophy Gary Carls 68 Jim Banthrup 69 Patrick Burgess 71

Superintendent Low Gross

David Hayes 77 Ed Stocke 80 Mike Garvale 81 Mike Phillips 82

Affiliate Low Net

Ibsen Dow 67
Jim Karrick 68
Mike Ginelli 69

Affiliate Low Gross Dave Bingham 73

Mike Ligon 75 Ron Maio 82

Guest Low Net Mark Rogers 68 Neal Hottelling 95

Guest Low Gross Brad Langley 80 Bob Zoller 85

Ladies Low Net Vallerie Schmidt 70 Brenda Pfabe 78

Closest to the Pin

Closest to the 1 m
#4 - Pete Bibber, 15"
#6 - Ray Story, 32'7"
#12 Tim Greenwold

#12 - 11m Greenwald, 73 #14 - Jess Pifferini, 26'4"

IN THIS ISSUE

Classifieds	
Environmental Compliance P3	
FYIP5	
Injury Prevention	
Keeping Good Workers P4	
The Meeting Place P1	
Naumann's Norcal News P6	
New Year's Resolution P5	
NorCalendar	
President's Message P2	
Supporter Listing P7	



Leon Snethen (rt) and Tom Jackson check in golfers for the Larry Lloyd Memorial Tournament

Christmas in Monterey

Leon Snethen

The annual Christmas party was held on December 3rd. The festivities started with the Larry Lloyd Memorial Tournament at Old Del Monte Golf Course, and continued with a cocktail hour and dinner at the Doubletree Hotel at Fisherman's Wharf.

Pete Bibber had the golf course in excellent condition

Continued on page 4